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CITY OF MASCOUTAH 

PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 

#3 WEST MAIN STREET 

MASCOUTAH, IL 62258-2030 

 

OCTOBER 14, 2015 

 
 The minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Parks & Recreation Commission of the City 

of Mascoutah. 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
Councilman Steve Heizer called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

PRESENT 
Commission members Steve Heizer, Doug Elbe, Amy Gaultney, and Adam Kasper were present. 

 

ABSENT 
Commission members Harold Knoth, Ryan Hinrichs and Mark Pruett were absent. 

 

ALSO PRESENT 
City Manager Cody Hawkins and Executive Assistant Lisa Other were present.  Mike Voegele 

was also in attendance. 

 

ESTABLISHMENT OF A QUORUM 
A quorum of Parks & Recreation Commission members was present.  

 

AMEND AGENDA 
There was no need to amend the agenda.   

 

MINUTES 
Doug Elbe motioned to accept the September 9, 2015 minutes. This was seconded by Adam 

Kasper and all other members agreed. 

 

FINANCIALS 
The financial review for September 2015 Parks and Recreation Commission was accepted. 

 

Park Grants Update:      
Hawkins noted that the St Clair County Park Grant for Maple Park improvements including a 

new fence and replacement of the basketball court are underway.   

Hawkins also noted that the engineering for the berm trail from Route 4 to 10
th

 St. is underway 

with construction possible in the spring due to CMAQ & ITEP grant funds. 

 

Tree Sub Committee: 
The committee plans to spread the sulfur as soon as the weather cools off this fall.  
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Scheve Park: 
 

Heizer noted an incident that involved misuse of play equipment which led to injury and a 

broken piece. The new equipment has been ordered. One memorial bench still needs to be 

installed and the basketball rim is broken. 

 

Hawkins discussed pool leaks in both pools which have led to large amounts of lost water. 

Epoxy is being used as a temporarily fix but a permanent fix is needed. 

 

Dog Park: 
The sign for the Dog Park has been completed and is ready to be put up. 

 

Maple Park: 
Hawkins noted that besides the fence replacement and basketball court grant work the only other 

things needing attention are the pavilion and storage building/ bathroom. 

 

Prairie Lakes Park: 
No updates. 

 

Miscellaneous: 
Mike Voegele noted that the ball field work is finished for the season.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 
Parks and Recreation Commission adjourned at 7:08 p.m.   


